
REGULAR MEETING of the Screening Subcommittee of the Burrillville Town Council held Tuesday, June 
20, 2023 at 4:00 p.m. in the Town Building, 105 Harrisville Main Street, Harrisville, RI. 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Councilors Dennis M. Anderson, Jeremy P. Bailey and Justin P. Batalon 

MEMBERS ABSENT: None 

1. Minutes 

Voted to accept the minutes of the Screening Subcommittee meeting held May 16, 2023 and 

dispense with the reading of said minutes. 

Motion by Councilor Justin P. Batalon. Motion carried unanimously. 

2. Voted to recommend the reappointments of: 

A. Melanie Page as a member of the Jesse M. Smith Library Board of Trustees to serve a 
three-year term to expire June 30, 2026. 
Motion by Councilor Justin P. Batalon. Motion carried unanimously. 

B. Richard Nolan as a member of the Sewer Commission to serve a three-year term 

to expire June 30, 2026. 

Motion by Councilor Justin P. Batalon. Motion carried unanimously. 

3. Conducted Interview with: 

Richard Nolan 

Went into recess ot 4:15. Resumed ot 4:20. 

Conducted interviews with Bethany Rhodes Lambert and Tracey Keegan. 
Amo I Jadhav called to cancel his interview. 

4. Consider and act on Applications and Vacancies 

Voted to recommend to the Burrillville Town Council Richard Nolan, as an 
alternate Democrat, to serve on the Board of Canvassers pending advice from the 
Solicitor as to whether or not there's a conflict with any other boards that Richard 
serves on, specifically the Sewer Commission. 
Motion by Councilor Jeremy P. Bailey. Motion carried unanimously. 

Voted to recommend Bethany Rhodes Lambert as a member to the Jesse M. Smith 
Library Board of Trustees to serve a three-year term to expire June 30, 2026. 
Motion by Councilor Justin P. Batalon. Motion carried unanimously. 



Voted to recommend Tracey Keegan as a second alternate member to the Zoning 
Board of Review to serve a one-year term to expire on March 31, 2024. 
Motion by Councilor Jeremy P. Bailey. Motion carried unanimously. 

5. Voted to Adjourn at 4:52 p.m. 

Motion by Councilor Jeremy P. Bailey. Motion carried unanimously. 


